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Carol service and Peter Kneebone at Hengist Field Care Home

On Wednesday 20 December here at Hengist Field Care Home we had a lovely Christmas carol service in the morning with

Chaplin Pat Tatchell and it was wonderful to hear everyone’s voices fill our Home.
In the afternoon, we welcomed the brilliant Peter Kneebone who came to entertain us with a fantastic selection of songs, as always.

Another memorable day enjoyed by all - thank you Pat and thank you Peter!
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